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MEMORANDUM 

Date: May 8, 2018 (Jl'1'-
To: Julie Castaneda, Clerk of the Board From: Ally Miller, District 1 Supervisor 

Pima County Board of Supervisors 

Re: Appointment of Carol Dart to the Women's Commission, District 1 

Please place the following item on the May 15, 2018 Board of Supervisors Addendum: 

Women's Commission, District 1: 

Replacement for Dr. Jane Stump on the Women's Commission for District 1 with the 
appointment of Carol Dart, to a four year term ending December 31, 2020. ····'i··· 


